

ABBA/LWBB Board Meeting
via Zoom & speakerphone
25 March 2020, 7:45-8:45pm

Present: Mike, Donna, Jerry, Lori, John, Chris

MINUTES

1. The Board discussed lots of angles/perspectives on the possibility of going to England (or trying to go to England) or not this summer.
2. In the end, the Board decided that we will NOT go to England in June 2020.
3. John will craft a survey send to all England tour band members re: the possibilities going forward and the considerations potentially affecting the decisions/circumstances of all those players. The Board will give John feedback/input on the survey before it's sent.
4. The Board will make a final decision on the status of the trip going forward in light of the survey results.
5. Chris will notify England tour band members of the decision and the forthcoming survey. Mike will let Dick know of the decision and if/how it might impact the MRBB trip planned for July 2021.

Respectfully,
Chris